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Mr. Chairman and committee, with roads and bridges behind the funding needed to carry us into the 

future, on behalf of the ND Soybean Association, I ask you to fully fund the Department of 

Transportation budget.  We simply cannot deliver our commodities and make a living without the 

upkeep efforts as detailed by our Upper Great Plains Transportation Institute.  Thank you for your 

efforts to keep Agriculture successful for our state. 


